
Corbridge Church of England First School 
St Helen’s Lane, Corbridge, Northumberland NE45 5JQ 
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Head Teacher: Miss Jennifer Ainsley             Chair of Governors: Mr David Watson 

 
Dear Parents and Carers         June 2017 

 
Milk – Autumn Term 2017 

 
The cost of milk for the autumn term 2017 is £14.90.  Payment can be made in cash or by cheque 
(cheques payable to NCC).   
 
If you would like to order milk for your child to have at break time please complete the reply slip 
below and return it with your payment by Friday 14 July.  We can accept orders after this date but milk will 
not be available for late orders until the second week of the autumn term as we have to confirm our order 
with the dairy at the start of week commencing 17 July.     
 
We can only order milk for those who request it.   
 
Milk is provided free of charge for children under the age of 5 (for those who order it).  However, if your child 
reaches the age of 5 prior to the end of the autumn term (i.e. before 23 December 2017) unfortunately they 
will not qualify and payment will be required.  
 
Miss J Ainsley 
Head Teacher 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
MILK ORDER – Autumn Term 2017 

 

 

Child’s Name (please print):                  Year Group 

 
 
My child would like school milk and I enclose my payment of £14.90 (cash/cheque – please delete as 
appropriate) - please make cheques payable to NCC. 
 
My child would like school milk and is entitled to free milk as he/she does not reach the age of 5 before 23 
December 2017. 
 
My child would like school milk and is entitled to free milk*  
 

Parent/Carer’s Name (please print): 

 

 

Parent/Carer’s Signature: 

 

 

Date: 

 

 

* As detailed on the school meals letter, if you are eligible to apply for Free School Meals, your child is also 
entitled to receive free milk at break time (whilst all children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 are entitled to a free 
school lunch, this is different from being eligible to claim for Free School Meals – please contact the office if 
you are unsure).   
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